
 

 

 
 

 
 
Fond Farewell… 
As this year comes to a close, we must say good-bye to some of our beloved staff. 
 
Good-bye, good luck and best wishes to: 
 
Miss Flunder who is moving to Yorkdale in Yorkton 
Miss Stoll who is moving to Preeceville School 
Mrs. Zimmer who is moving on 
 
 
TD Summer Reading Challenge and Melville Public Library 
We are partnering with the Melville Public Library and Miller students are invited to join the TD 
Summer Reading Challenge.  Please see note in Report Card envelope with more details. 
 
Parkland Regional Library Hours: 
Monday 12:00-5:00 
Tuesday 12:00-4:00 and 5:00-8:00 
Wednesday 11:00-8:00  
Thursday 10:00-1:00 and 2:00-5:00 
Friday   10:00-1:00 and 2:00-6:00 
Saturday 11:00-3:00 
Closed Sunday 
 
 

 
 

Congratulations! 
To NOAH LANG for placing FIRST  

in Grade 4 High Jump  
at the Yorkton Showcase Track and Field 

 
To JAYLA SIES for winning the 

Assiniboine Watershed Stewardship Association 
Poster Contest 

 
  



School Supplies 
Supply Lists for the 2023/2024 school year are being sent home with report cards and will be available on our 
Miller Elementary School website:  http:/mill.gssd.ca 
 
Supply Drop-Off – Miller School will be open for supply drop-off on August 28, and September 1.  Please note 
should you want to tour the school or see a classroom it is highly recommended that you come on September 
1 to ensure the school is ready for viewing  If you come on the August 28, we ask that you drop off supplies in 
the gym, in the designated area. 
 
For our Kindergarten families, Ms. Andrychuk, our K teacher, will be available on September 1. 
 
 
Many THANKS… 
Our playground initiative has received a major boost: 

 
 
$3000.00 from Grain Millers 
$10,000.00 from Melville Vet Clinic 
$5000.00 from Melville Community Grant Program 
$25,000.00 from Sandbox Mutual Insurance Communities at Play Grant 
 

 
We are more than ½ way to our total and will be able to begin installation in the fall! 
 
 
Summer Birthdays 
July Happy Birthday Wishes to:    August Happy Birthday Wishes to: 
Caiden Hoehn July 7     Layne Stephanow August 5 
Max Sweatman July 17     Luke Sweatman August 14 
Blake Reinheimer July 21    Frank Wilkinson August 17 
Brayzlynn Cyr July 23     Isabelle Gogolin August 18 
Nikita Kernaz July 26     Kaitlyn Slingerland August 24 

Amy Schuster August 25 
 
 
REMINDER! 
School begins on Tuesday, September 5, 2023, for Grades 1-6. 
 
School begins on a staggered entry Wednesday, September 6 and Friday, September 8, 2023.  The staggered 
entry student list was given to parents at the Kindergarten Orientation. 
September 12 – First full day for Kindergarten students. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Miller Staff wishes everyone a wonderful summer. 
Rest, relax and be safe! 
See you in September. 


